INTEX OIL COMPANY
531 CALIFORNIA AVENUE
MAILING ADDRESS P, O. BOX 141
BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA

November 4, 1960

New Mexico Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We have today received the November, 1960 pro-ration
schedule. 1In checking this schedule I note that Intex 0il
Company's Alto USL #1 well has been cut from 70 barrels to
65 barrels per day.

Please inform upon what basis the allowable on this
well was reduced. Intex 0il Company, as operator of the
Puerto Chiquito Gallup Pool, has in the past shut Alto #1
well down to prevent over producing this well.

Very truly yours

INTEX OIL COMPANY
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R. B. Millér
Production Manager
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cc: Bob Peterson
(Denver Office)







